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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST
Dear [REDACTED]
Thank you for your FOI enquiry detailed below, where you ask for;

· A list of European Union subsidies, grants and funds which are available to be claimed by the Office of the Advocate General for Scotland, and its affiliated non ministerial departments, agencies and other public bodies, but are not claimed.

· Reasons, if available, why the Department decided not to claim that specific subsidy, grant or fund.

I am writing to tell you that the Office of the Advocate General (OAG) does not have any affiliated non ministerial departments, agencies and other public bodies. 

Neither do we hold a list of European Union subsidies, grants and funds which are available to be claimed by us. The Office of the Advocate General is the UK Government’s Scottish Legal Team and as such advises UK Government departments on aspects of Scottish Law. Its work does not fall within those areas ordinarily covered by European Union subsidies, grants and funds. 

 For further information on our role please see our website.

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/office-of-the-advocate-general-for-scotland
If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

[REDACTED]

